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Our mission at Margate 
Elementary School is to create a 
nurturing environment so that 

our students will become 
independent, successful, life-long 

learners by providing a high 
quality, differentiated, and 

innovative curriculum based on 
the BEST Standards.


 6300 NW 18th Street

Margate, Florida 33063


Phone Number: 
754-322-6900


PROUD TO BE A TITLE 
ONE SCHOOL


The School Board of  Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of  age, color, 
disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation

Dear Margate Families,


Fall has arrived and we are continuing to fall head 
over heals for our panthers’ successes! We are thrilled 
that our first quarter is going so smooth and thank all 
of  our amazing parents, staff  and community at large 
for the support.  October and November bring some 
annual traditions on our campus. We are excited to 
announce that our Fall Festival is back in full effect 
including trunk or treat. We look forward to 
celebrating the Fall holidays together as a school community and invite everyone to 
participate in the events. In addition to the Fall Festival, we have the annual storybook 
parade, Red Ribbon Week and the support of  the Harvest Food Drive. Please check out this 
edition for several of  the event flyers along with our website for the most up-to-date 
information. We continually invite all of  our families to join our SAC meetings and SAF/
parent information meetings to have your voice heard regarding our amazing school. This 
season always reminds us to take the time to say thank you and show our gratitude. Please 
know that we are both so grateful to have the world’s best families that make-up our amazing 
school community. God bless and have a super month! 


With Love and Gratitude,

Thomas Schroeder and Vicki Flournoy
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Panther Pawprints

Excellence Through Caring

Make-Up Picture 
Day


Our make-up picture day has 
been set to Tuesday, November 
15th. If  you would like a retake 
or your child missed picture day, 
this will be an opportunity for a 

Fall Picture. 



Safety and security are our top priorities. Please make sure to 
remember the following safety procedures:


• All visitors must report to the 
front office.


• All visitors must go through our 
Raptor Visitor System.


• All visitors must have an I.D. in 
order to gain access to the 
school.


• All parents must have a 
Dismissal Sign to pick-up their 
child in either by foot. A picture 
of  the sign on your mobile 
device is acceptable as well. 


• All parents must have a Dismissal Sign to pickup their child by car. 

• Students will wear their I.D.s while on campus

• Parents must update their contact information with the front office. 

• All students should be in uniforms. Our uniform policy is listed in 

this newsletter and our website. 

• Consistency with dismissal is critical.  Please alert the teacher and 

office ASAP of  any changes. 

• Early student sign-outs will cease at 1:30 p.m. 

Margate Elementary School 
is a Unified Dress School. 
All students are expected to 
adhere to the unified dress 
po l i cy. Sh i r t s may be 
burgundy, hunter green, 

navy blue, light blue, pink, or 
white and must have a collar. Shorts, slacks, or skirts 
may be navy, black, or khaki. 

All Parents must have Dismissal  
Sign to Pick Up their child at 
dismissal.  

Join Our PTA for $6. We are 
striving for 100% School-
Wide Participation. You can 
fill out your membership on 
our website, on the link 
PTA Membership! 

https://margateelm.memberhub.com/store 

Penny War Winners


 Congratulations to Our Kindergarten Team for being 
the winning grade level of  the Penny Wars. Thank you 
to all the families who donated to this first fundraiser, it 

was a huge success.

https://margateelm.memberhub.com/store



